
2022 Brookings Car Club Cruises 

Please note, all the cruises (except the May 4th event) will start at 5:30 this summer. 

Date  Where we’re going   Time and place to meet at: 

May 4  Hy-Vee     meet in the southeast corner of their parking lot at 5:00 P.M. 

May 18  Oldham Bar    Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

June 1  Arlington Bowling Alley   Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

June 8  The Ridge in Bruce   Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

June 15  Toronto Cafe    First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

June 22  CC’s in Volga    Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

June 29  Nick’s Hamburger Shop   meet there at 5:30 P.M. 

July 6   New Horizon in Lake Preston  Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

July 13  Nunda Bar    Dale’s Alignment parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

July 20  Egan  (Blue Jay’s)   First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

July 27  Lucky Dog in Volga   Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

August 3 Feather’s Nest in Ward   First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

August 10 Siouxland - Lake Poinsett   Sturdevant’s parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

August 17 Knotty Pine by Elkton   First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

August 24 Mad Mary’s    First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

August 31 Lemke’s Bar & Grill in Aurora  First Bank & Trust East Branch parking lot at 5:30 P.M. 

Notes: 

• These are the dates and locations we put together to try and hit some different places out of town and a couple local 

ones we do each year. 

• Please be at the meeting location a bit before the 5:30 PM time mentioned to leave, so the group can leave Brookings by 

5:30 PM.  It will be up to the group that meets, as to the exact time to leave and who leads, etc.  Depending on where we 

go, our estimated time of arrival to the destination may vary.  We haven’t called everywhere we are going, as we don’t 

want to tell them we will have a large group, as we never know how many will show up until you meet to leave for the day.  

We don’t want them to overstaff for maybe only a small group of 8 to 10 people. 

• As for the weather, I will let it be up to you to choose if you want to take your vehicle out if it looks close to raining or 

if it is raining.  I will not be sending out e-mails stating if the cruise is “off” or if we’re still going.  If it is raining, I 

guess you could drive a different vehicle and the group could still drive somewhere to eat and visit for a social outing.  

So if you want to go still, meet at the location at the time stated, and see if others show up, and you can decide to go or 

not.  But more than likely, I would say, if it is raining in town, there may not be many, if any, that will show up at the 

meeting time to go, so most likely, it would be cancelled for the night, but I’ll let that be up to those of you that may 

want to go. 

• If any changes are needed to be made to the schedule, I will send out an updated schedule later. 

Thanks, 

Brookings Car Club 


